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NET works update – Queens Road East Island 
 
As you may be aware, works have been taking place along University 
Boulevard as part of the expansion of Nottingham’s tram network to Beeston 
and Chilwell. 
 
As part of these works the roundabout at the University Boulevard / Queens 
Road East junction is being removed from Monday 30th September for 
approximately two weeks. Lane restrictions will be in place at the junction, so 
that this work can be carried out safely. 
 
Once the roundabout is removed, the traffic management will be altered to 
form a T junction with temporary traffic lights. This will then allow construction 
works, including piling and track works, to begin across the junction. All the 
works to build the tram tracks and new road junction are expected to be 
complete by spring 2014. 
 
These works will be carried out between 8am – 6pm, Monday – Friday and 
8am - 1pm on Saturday and will be in accordance with the project’s Code of 
Construction Practice. 
 
Please allow extra time when travelling through this area while these works 
are in progress. 
 
We apologise in advance for any inconvenience these works may cause you, 
and would like to assure you we will do all that we can to keep disruption to a 
minimum. 
 
For more information about these works, the Code of Construction Practice, or 
the project in general, please contact us on the number below or visit our 
website. 
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